
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
State Road (SR) 93/I-75 Alligator Alley Resurfacing, Restoration, and              
Rehabilitation (RRR) Project  
From the Broward/Collier County Line to Mile Post (MP) 31.261  
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID Numbers: 444122-4-52-01 and 444122-4-52-02    

SR 93/I-75 ALLIGATOR ALLEY RESURFACING, RESTORATION, AND REHABILITATION (RRR) PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is pleased to provide the community with information about the SR 93/I-75 
Alligator Alley Resurfacing, Restoration, and Rehabilitation (RRR) Project with limits from the Broward/Collier County Line to 
Mile Post 31.261 in Broward County. This project aims to enhance the safety, resilience, and longevity of the infrastructure for 
our communities.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Milling and resurfacing the roadway within the project limits to 
ensure long-term resilience 

• Installing guardrail within the project limits to enhance safety 
• Upgrading signing and pavement markings within the project 

limits to enhance nighttime visibility  

Construction Cost: $27,933,983                  Construction Start: September 2024                  Estimated Completion: Summer 2026    

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
 

The mission of the Florida Department of Transportation is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes the efficient move-
ment of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment and natural resources, and pre-

serves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities. 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Single lane closures along SR 93/I-75 are permitted as needed from 
9:00 p.m. until 11:00 a.m.  

• Extended single lane closures at bridge locations are permitted as 
needed for guardrail replacement.  

• Single ramp closures at the Snake Road interchange will be 
required for milling and resurfacing the off and on ramps. This 
operation will be scheduled from 9:00 p.m. until 11:00 a.m. on 
Friday and/or Saturday nights. Detours will be in place to direct 
motorists and advanced notice will be provided. 

• Access to rest areas and boat ramps will be maintained at all times. 
• Additional lane closure information will be provided in the Weekly 

Traffic Impact Report distributed by FDOT and can be viewed using 
the following link: https://d4fdot.com/bcfdot/closures_index.asp 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
. 
 

Matthew May, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 

matthew.may@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 649-3220   

Ossie Larrazabal, P.E.— Senior Project Engineer 

ossie@solidcei.com or (786) 255-2869  
 

Christian Gonzalez —Community Outreach Specialist 

csgonzalez@corradino.com or (786) 837-4884   

WEB AND SOCIAL MEDIA 

X/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
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